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	Abstract
	Letter of invite to comment prior to the letter ballot being issued. 


	Purpose
	This is a cover letter being sent to the following organizations:
Wi-Sun
ZigBee
Thread
ISA 100
Wireless HART
WIA
TIA TR-51
ISO/iEC JTC1/SC31/WG4/JUTA
Chairs at IETF (6Tsch, 6lo, ROLL)
ETSI TG28 TG34-?
IEEE 1901.1+2 (Jp faure, Oleg L)
OMA Lightweight M2M

The cover letter will invite these organizations to provide comment to the IEEE 802.15.4 Draft Document.

	Notice
	This document has been prepared to assist the IEEE P802.15.  It is offered as a basis for discussion and is not binding on the contributing individual(s) or organization(s). The material in this document is subject to change in form and content after further study. The contributor(s) reserve(s) the right to add, amend or withdraw material contained herein.

	Release
	The contributor acknowledges and accepts that this contribution becomes the property of IEEE and may be made publicly available by P802.15.



Dear Recipient:

On behalf of the IEEE 802.15. 4 Task Group, I would like to invite you to provide comments on the of the latest roll up Draft of IEEE 802.15.4 (IEEE P802.15.4-REVd/D01 Draft Standard for Low-Rate Wireless Personal Area Networks (WPANs)). This draft is based on the currently issued specification IEEE 802.15.4 – 2015 and the amendments that have occurred since the specification was published.

IEEE 802.15 recognizes the stakeholder members of your organization as the practical commercial implementers of 802.15.4 technologies, and therefore feel that your feedback on this work is critical to its ongoing success. We have attached a comment sheet such that you can compile suggested corrections and clarifications from your stakeholder members and officially submit them to IEEE 802.15.

(NEED ALIAS for submission)

We are sending this invitation to all “known” stakeholders of the technology. This roll up would include amendments which are completed prior to the completion of this publication. In addition, there are sections in the document which are being marked for deprecation. (In Section 5.9 there is a list of features marked for deprecation.)

The IEEE 802.15.4md Roll Up Task Group has started a Pre-Ballot Comment Period where we will be taking input from current users of the technology as input to the rolled-up specification document. These would be reviewed at the May, 2018 IEEE 802.15.4 Interim Plenary being held in Warsaw, Poland. 

If you submit comments, we will acknowledge and provide responses. 
Ideally, one or more of your stakeholder members is (or could become) a participant and voting member of IEEE 802.15; this would provide a natural channel for communicating the comments as well as the process for considering and resolving those comments to your satisfaction. Please feel free to identify such individuals to IEEE 802.15 as early in this process as possible.

The draft document is located at:
<address>
<password>

You will have 30 days to download the document, and an additional 15 days to respond on the attached worksheet. 

The rough time line for the re-issue of IEEE 802.15 is as follows:
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